
The Board met for a Budget Workshop on Wednesday, October 30, 2023 at 7:11 p.m. to discuss budget 

items.  Robert Steingrabe and Donald Bolinger were present.  Joseph Whiting was present via phone.   

• Discussion took place about getting the roads on a three year rotation for sealcoating and road 

edge repairs.  Cost estimates will be gathered for road edge repair. 

• Discussion took place about what type of truck would be purchased through the LSA grant.  

Information will be gathered for different truck options. 

• Discussion took place regarding mini split units for the building.  Another quote will be received. 

• A $500 donation will be given to the Volant Fire Department and $1000 to the Mercer Area 

Library. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:54 p.m. with a motion from Mr. Bolinger, seconded by Mr. Steingrabe. 

 

___________________________ 

Cindy Black, Secretary 


